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I believe closing government liqour outlets in small towns will not be a benefit for local
customers and local service clubs.

There is no competition in small towns, so I believe prices could be unfair. 

I don't think that a single private outlet will be able to supply the variety of products that is
possible with multi store government run operation. 

Service clubs rely on functions that they sell alcohol at to raise funds, which they take and
support many community projects with. I don't think a smaller owner could supply the variety
of products that are required and I don't think a private owner would have the warehouse space
to accept any amounts of returns from bigger functions. 

Cities have a better opportunity to continue to serve customers and service clubs as private
entities due to volumes of clientele. 

I hope the privatization of liqour outlets in small towns is reconsidered. 

Thank you 
Wayne Hittel 
Leader Sk. 
306-628-7343

Sent from my Samsung Galaxy smartphone.
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